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Mark Your Calendar and 
Save the Date! 

 

  

Dear MMC Member (and Friends of the MMC) 
 
It's that time of year when the Coalition begins discussing what legislative issues we'll 
pursue in the upcoming session. Please mark your calendars and join us on October 
20th for our 4th Annual Listening Session. Meet with key Legislative Leaders and other 
veterans and veteran organizations to learn what is on everyone's mind.  We realize 
that in our current fiscally constrained environment there will not be enough money in 
the budget to go around...which is why YOUR VOICE and THOUGHTS are so 
important. Come and tell us what your priorities are! 
 



 

We know how busy everyone is. Here's a Save the Date so you can block your 
calendar - a more formal invite will follow shortly. 
 
If you are ready to commit, please RSVP here with your name, email and number in 
your party. 
 
Thanks in advance. 
 
Lynn 
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The Maryland Military Coalition is a registered non-profit, non-partisan 
advocacy organization, comprised of prominent Maryland-based veteran 
and military groups, that seeks to protect and enhance the well-being of the 
uniformed services community -- including currently serving, veterans, 
retirees and their families and survivors -- by raising awareness and 
advancing legislative proposals and policies before the Maryland General 
Assembly and the Office of the Governor. 

 

 

  

 


